
Parliamentary Standing Committee 
of Public Accounts 

INQUIRY INTO GOVERNMENT FUNDING 
OF AUSTRALIAN RULES COMMUNITY 

FOOTBALL IN TASMANIA
The Joint Parliamentary Standing Committee on Public 
Accounts has established an inquiry to examine the 
Government funding of Australian Rules community football 
in Tasmania and associated matters.

The Committee’s Terms of Reference for the Inquiry are:

“To inquire into and report upon:

• �The funding provided to AFL Tasmania by the Tasmanian 
Government and how that funding is expended to 
develop and support community football in Tasmania 
(including umpiring);

• �The outcomes achieved in respect of the future and 
structure of community football in Tasmania and those 
who support and provide services to it as a result of that 
funding; and

• �Any other matters incidental thereto”.

The Committee invites relevant written submissions or 
requests to hear verbal submissions from appropriately 
informed and qualified individuals or organisations to be 
submitted to the Committee Secretary, Ms Jenifer Austin, at 
pac@parliament.tas.gov.au or posted to: 

Committee Secretary
Public Accounts Committee
Legislative Council
Parliament House, HOBART 7000

The Committee’s Terms of Reference and further information 
in relation to the Inquiry is available on the Parliament of 
Tasmania website – www.parliament.tas.gov.au

The Committee’s membership is as follows:
Hon Ivan Dean MLC (Chair)
Mr Brenton Best MP
Mr Kim Booth MP
Mr Peter Gutwein MP
Hon Paul Harriss MLC
Hon Adriana Taylor MLC

The closing date for submissions will be Friday 18 October 2013.

Hon. Ivan Dean MLC
CHAIR


